
 

 

Wenatchee Valley Sports Council  

Board of Director Meeting - Town Toyota Center 

Tuesday, October 19, 2010 

 

 Attendance: Trina Elmes, Ryan Baker, Sally Brawley, Dan Kelly, Ernie Rodriguez, Dan 

White, Erik Bakke and Dave Graybill. 

 

 Meeting was called to order by Vice President Sally B. at 12:09 pm.  Minutes from the 

September 21

st

 meeting were moved for approval by Dan K. and seconded by Ernie R.  

Motion carried. 

 

 Ernie R. talked about the upcoming events that will be taking place at the Town Toyota 

Center. 

 

Old Business: 

 

Ski Fever Seattle 

Dan Kelly gave a brief overview of how the show went. They had approximately 660 

people stop by the booth, so they had a good response. 

 

 

WVVB/Sports Council Contract with Wenatchee 

Roger Clute was not present to talk about this issue. 

 

Triple Crown Baseball Tournament 

Sally Brawley read the following statement on behalf of Eric Granstrom. 

“Drew Reiners with Triple Crown Sports will be in Wenatchee next week (October 27-

28) to meet with facility managers/owners and local baseball organizations regarding 

the 2011 Wenatchee Kickoff Tournament. The event is scheduled for April 8-10. 

 

 

New Business: 

 

 

Directors Report:  

 

Quarterly Report 

Eric has the latest on sports tourism information for the third quarter of 2010. The 

summer was down overall due to 5 softball tournaments less than 2009. Thankfully, the 

new events in the spring have buoyed the year. The SC was quite involved with 

Thunder Swamp in the 3

rd

 quarter.  

 

The next board meeting will be a retreat on November 23

rd

, from 12pm to 3pm at the 

North Central Regional Library Headquarters. 

  

Erik B. moved to adjourn at 1:03pm.  It was seconded by Dave G.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectively submitted, 

Eric Granstrom & Trina Elmes 


